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City of Oxnard Joins Memorial Day Ceremony
Many city departments will be closed in observance of the holiday

OXNARD, Calif. – Mayor John C. Zaragoza is pleased to announce that the City of
Oxnard, along with members of the following organizations: Disabled American Veterans –
Ventura Chapter 24, Knights of Columbus Oxnard Council 750, Gold Star Mothers, Military
Officers Association of America Ventura County Chapter, Port of Hueneme, Ben Moreell
Sea Cadets Color Guard, Oxnard High School Air Force Jr. ROTC, and the Channel Islands
High School Raiders Band, will jointly host a Memorial Day Ceremony on Monday, May 29,
2023, at Plaza Park starting at 11 a.m.

Memorial Day is a solemn day of remembrance for everyone who has died serving in the
American Armed Forces. The holiday, originally known as Decoration Day, started after the
Civil War to honor the Union and Confederate dead and has continued each year since
1868.

Please join our Oxnard community in honoring and remembering our fallen service
members. The Veterans Memorial is located outdoors at 500 South C St., Oxnard.

Community members are reminded that City Hall and many City departments will be closed
on Monday in observance of Memorial Day. Residential trash collection will be delayed by
one day during the week of May 29. There will be no residential street sweeping and no
enforcement during the week.
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